
September 13, 2024 

EPD Watershed Protection Branch 

Notice of Public Meetings for Revisions to Georgia’s 

Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan 

This notice is to announce the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Watershed 

Protection Branch will be holding five workshops at various locations. These meetings will be held 

to review and discuss changes to Georgia’s Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan. 

1. Wednesday, October 2, 2024 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at Lovett Hall, Albany State 

University Coliseum, 109 Joseph Holley Circle, Albany 

 

2. Tuesday, October 8, 2024 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm at Riverbend Park/Crossen 

Community Center Community Room, 1999 Riverbend Road, Dalton 

 

3. Friday, October 18, 2024 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at Susan Shipman 

Environmental Learning Center, 1 Conservation Way, Brunswick 

 

4. Monday, October 21, 2024 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm at Athens-Clarke County 

Extension Office Conference Room, 275 Cleveland Road, Bogart 

 

5. Wednesday, October 30, 2024 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm at EPD Tradeport Training 

Room, 4244 International Parkway, Suite 116, Atlanta* 

*The October 30th stakeholder meeting will be conducted in a hybrid format.  The meeting 

will be held in-person and via Zoom. Zoom is a free web conferencing platform that also 

allows participation on-line and by phone. Virtual participation will be held as follows: 

Zoom Meeting Details: 

Date: October 30, 2024 

Time: 1:00 p.m. 

Please click the following link or copy and paste it into your browser:  

https://gaepd.zoom.us/j/97213637278?pwd=GrOajXD0xChDyxe87uhHrEAK5kUZ0z.1 

Meeting ID: 972 1363 7278 

Passcode: 312883 

 

The purpose of these meetings is to provide the public and stakeholders with an opportunity to 

learn about and provide comments and input on changes to this document. A copy of the current 

version of Georgia’s Statewide Nonpoint Source Management Plan document can be found at 

https://epd.georgia.gov/watershed-protection-branch/nonpoint-source-program 

EPD will consider the discussions held and comments received during the stakeholder process for 

the revisions of this document. Please share this information with persons who may be interested. 

To ensure their consideration, written comments should be received on or before November 15, 

2024. 

https://gaepd.zoom.us/j/97213637278?pwd=GrOajXD0xChDyxe87uhHrEAK5kUZ0z.1
https://epd.georgia.gov/watershed-protection-branch/nonpoint-source-program


September 13, 2024 

Written comments may be sent to epd.nps@dnr.ga.gov or mailed to Environmental Protection 

Division, Watershed Protection Branch, Nonpoint Source Program, Suite 1452 East, 2 Martin 

Luther King, Jr., Dr., Atlanta, GA 30334. If you choose to e-mail your comments, please include 

the words “NPS Plan” in the subject line to help ensure that your comments will be forwarded to 

the correct staff. 

mailto:epd.nps@dnr.ga.gov

